
Literature Coordinator's Report for Fall Assembly 2018 (September 22, 2018) 

It has been a busy summer, and I hope everyone enjoyed some time to bask in the 

warmth of the weather and our fellowship as well. Since the conclusion of the Spring 

2018 Assembly in Lake Placid, I coordinated with the members of our team to submit 

our final report and conclude our business with the High Peaks Resort. We gave Pam 

the checks for the seed money and the balance of our account. Thanks again for 

everyone who attended and participated in the event! 

I submitted reviews for two CAL pieces to AFG Connects, and I have joined several 

threads over the summer to share my thoughts on the various topics that have cropped 

up. I find AFG Connects to be a resourceful tool for disseminating information and 

staying in touch with our friends in Al-Anon. 

I am working with the group reps in our district to inventory the libraries of our 

groups in order to build a district wide list of materials. We will be ordering a slew of 

books and pamphlets to fill in the gaps and provide our members with a plethora of 

CAL works to help our loved ones in need of recovery. I encourage other districts to 

do the same for better outlets of communication and resources. 

I look forward to seeing everyone at the Fall Assembly in Syracuse. Take care, and 

enjoy life one day at a time. 

Mike R. 

 


